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Principal’s Message 
A big thank you and appreciation to you all for doing 
an amazing job with your children and the learning 
support at home.  
 

There is now less than 1 month of school left!  
 

Did you know we only have 16 sleeps before summer 
vacation – where has the year gone? 
There will be one final Newsletter coming home on 
the last day of school with your child’s 
Summary of Learning Reports. 
Mrs. Updesh K. Cheema 
 
 
Calendar 
The June calendar for your planning ahead is 
attached. Please refer to any communication that 
your child’s classroom teacher may send out. 
 
Lost and Found Any items that were left at the end 
of June were donated to a local charity. 
 

School Schedule     
       Supervision begins at 8:15 a.m. 
 

8:30 a.m.            Classes begin 
11:20-12:05        Lunch (play time) 
12:05-12:18        Lunch (eating time)  
2:18 p.m.            Dismissal 
 

Supervision ends at 2:35 p.m. 
 
 

Have you moved recently? 
Are you moving or have you moved? Do you have a 
new address or phone number? 
Do we at Bonner’s Office have your new 
information? Please let us know: 250-743-5571 or 
georgebonnerheadsecretary@sd79.bc.ca 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
Bonner Website  http://georgebonner.sd79.bc.ca 
 

Transportation  
https://sd79.bc.ca/?s=Transportation 
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THANK YOU…  
 

• To our wonderful PAC Executive for 
organizing the Fun Fair and the Hot 
Snacks & Lunches! 

• Nourish Cowichan for providing food 
for our students! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

District Calendar 2025-2026 
Please note the school calendars as approved by 
the Board of Education are now available online:  
http://sd79.bc.ca/services/administration/calend
ar/ 
 
Multicultural Recognitions: 
June had brought us many celebrations from around 
the world. We are so fortunate to learn from one 
another about these different celebrations. In order to 
get to know one another is to celebrate or recognize 
different cultures within our community. I am hoping that 
in the month of June students experienced some 
Indigenous Learnings and enjoyed Indigenous Heritage 
month. 
 

Parking 
Please park AWAY from the following areas:  

• Bus loading zone (buses on site 
2:05-2:35) 

• Crosswalks  
• Street corners  

Thank you for helping us ensure the 
safety of your children. 
 
Jump Rope for Heart 
Thank you to everyone 
who participated in our 
Jump Rope for Heart Event 
on May 28th and donated to 
the Heart and Stroke Foundation. We raised $618.55. 
Well done, everyone!!!!  
 

Bussing for 2025-26 School Year  

Final Reminder for Registration – if you have already 
registered, you can disregard the following: 

• Registration was open from May 1st, 2025 to May 
31st, 2025 

• After May 31st, 2025, transportation applications 
will not be processed until August 2025. 

• Late registrants who do not receive confirmation 
prior to the first day of classes may not be 
permitted a ride. 

• CHANGE FORMS will be required for changing 
schools (i.e. Grade 7 to 8) and all address, medical 
or contact information changes 

• If you have not yet registered, or need to complete 
a CHANGE FORM, please use the following link 
to complete all registration needs for the 
upcoming year 2025/2026. 
https://sd79.bc.ca/services/transportation/ 

~ As per AP 560, applications for bus service 
received after May 31 will be considered only if 
there is room on existing routes. ~ 

Once registered, Parents/Guardians will receive an 
email mid to late August indicating registration is 
complete and information for accessing routing and 
bus passes will be provided at that time. 

 
 

PAC CORNER 
 

PAC Meeting Monday, June 16th, 2025 @ 6:30 
p.m. 
Check the PAC Facebook page and George 
Bonner’s for any updates.  
All parents are welcome to attend. Hope to see you 
there! 

 

PAC Facebook page has information and important 
dates  
https://www.facebook.com/GBEPAC 
 

There are various ways to get a hold of us: 
- Emailing general inquiries to 
georgebonnerpac@sd79.bc.ca 
 

- Fundraising initiatives are going towards a new 
outdoor covered learning area. 

 

First Day of School 
Tuesday, September 2nd, 2025 
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